
January – February 

Happy New Year!  We have been hard at work since coming back to 
school in January.  Here is just a selection of some of what we have 
been up to... 

Art 

This term in art we are focussing on collage.  The first piece of work we 
completed were these fantastic McCoos in the style of Steven Brown.  
They took us quite a long time but we are sure you will agree that they 
look fab-moo-lous!  

     

We also used art straws to create these lovely pictures of cottages. 

      

 

 

 



Information Handling 

We have been learning about the variety of ways and range of media 
used to present data as well as how to interpret this information.  So 
far, we have concentrated on frequency tables, line graphs, bar charts 
and pie charts.  We will be carrying out investigations and surveys then 
working with others to organise and communicate our results in 
appropriate ways.   

Resolving Conflict 

In Health and Wellbeing we have been looking at ways to resolve 
conflict.  As a class, we identified lots of different ways to do this then 
we worked with a partner to create these posters to help others:  

        

     

 



Pedal Power 

Sue, Gordon and Danny came in to help us improve our bike skills and 
to teach us about the Pedal Cinema.  They showed us how to produce 
electricity using bikes.  We all had a shot of producing enough 
electricity to let the rest of the class watch a Blue Planet documentary 
and some Just Dance. 

       

Shared Learning 

Throughout January we had 4 weeks of Shared Learning homework.  
This gives us the opportunity to have some choice in our homework 
tasks and we enjoyed the challenge.  Lots of effort was put into the 
activities and it was fun to see some creations people brought in on a 
Friday.  Thanks to all at home who helped! 

     



     

 

 

 


